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Dear Editor:

In light of yet another death in Lynn Canyon, it is time that some realistic measures be

taken to prevent this from happening again. The warning signs and the fences simply aren’t

working, and to continue on this path, expecting a change, is madness.

Either fill in the dangerous pools with boulders, or start assessing fines and arresting

people.

I amazed that the District of North Vancouver continues to willingly ignore the problem.

Fraser Forsyth

North Vancouver

What are your thoughts? Send us a letter via email by clicking here (http://www.nsnews.com

/opinion/send-us-a-letter) or post a comment below.
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